
Non-Discrimination Statement 
It is the policy of Rocky Vista University and all of its affiliated colleges and organizations not to engage in 
discrimination or harassment against any person because of race, color, religion or creed, sex, gender, gender 
identity, pregnancy, national or ethnic origin, non-disqualifying disability, age, ancestry, marital status, sexual 
orientation, veteran status, political beliefs or affiliations, and to act in conformity with all applicable federal and state 
laws, orders and regulations, including the Civil Rights Act; the Americans  with Disabilities Act; the Rehabilitation 
Act of 1973; and Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972. This policy on non-discrimination applies to 
admissions, enrollment, scholarships, loan programs, participation in University activities, employment and access 
to, participation in, and treatment in all University centers, programs, and activities. 

Questions, comments, or complaints regarding discrimination or harassment may be directed to the RVU Office of 
Compliance and/or the Title IX Coordinator by calling (720) 874-2481. Complaints may also be filed with the U.S. 
Department of Education, Office for Civil Rights by visiting their website or calling their Customer Service Hotline: 
(800) 421-3481. 
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